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The Art Club was active in many events
beginning in the month of October. The club
started with the Haunted Halls. This took place
in the student council meeting room, the con-
necting closet, and on into the new video
room. The haunted hall ended in Mrs. Wad-
dell's art room. Admission was fifty cents.

The club’s next adventure was a field trip to
the Gibbes Art Gallery in Charleston. The
group spent the entire day in this preferred
town eating out and exploring the shops. They
returned to the school with a sharper aware-
ness of the art world.

Santa Claus visited the school in December.
Each student was given the opportunity to
have this picture taken with jolly Saint Nick.
The club even wanted to put a little spice in

Art teachers Marilyn Zielke and Julia Waddell —along
with students Wendy Schellenger, Simeon Hammonds,
Frankie Murdaugh, Hershel Rice, Jay Crosby, and Jimmy
Hoagland —attend a conference at the Savannah College
of Art and Design.

Santa Claus (Ron Youmans) and elves Monica Hickman
and Glenda Hickman provide Christmas cheer as an Art
Club fund-raiser.

Valentine’s Day by sponsoring a personality
portrait day. Bryn-Alan was the company hired
for this job. Students were allowed to have
their portraits taken with friends, family, and
other loved ones. The portraits arrived just in
time for Valentine's Day.

The Art Club was also engaged in several
projects around the school. The group filled
the art room walls with murals depicting their
artistic abilities. The group’s ability was also
visible when the club won first place in a poster
contest. The contest was held to show school
spirit at the final football game of the season.

— Ann Goff

Hallie Gregory and Tina Hoover relax during the Art Club’s
trip to Gibbes Art Gallery in Charleston.




